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WEBSITE REPORTING REQUIREMENTS    
      

 Public School Choice Website Reporting Requirements     
Districts with campuses in Title I School Improvement Stage 1 or above are required to post specific 
information related to public school choice (SC) on their website.  Guidance requires LEAs to post 
three (3) data components to the Internet in a timely manner; however, the list of available schools to 
which eligible students may transfer must be displayed sufficiently in advance of, but no later than 14 
calendar days before, the start of the school year.  See SC Guidance at: 

http://www.tea.state.tx.us/index4.aspx?id=4459&menu_id=798. 
 

To comply with this website reporting requirement, LEAs must display the following on their website no         
later than August 8, 2011:     

     
Beginning with 2007–08 data and for each subsequent year:      
1)  The number of students eligible for SC.     
2)  The number of students participating in SC.     
     
    In addition, for the current 2011-2012 school year:      
3)  A list of available schools to which students eligible to participate in  
    school choice may transfer.  
   

TEA will conduct a review of LEA websites, to ensure the School Choice data                         
reporting requirements are available on the websites.     

      
Districts that do not have a website, or for questions regarding this data requirement, please contact 
Becca Marsh, at (512) 936-2256 or becca.marsh@tea.state.tx.us     
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Supplemental Educational Services Website Reporting Requirements          
Districts with campuses in Title I School Improvement Stages 2 or above are required to post specific 
information related to Supplemental Educational Services (SES) on their website.  Guidance requires 
LEAs to post four required data components to the Internet by the uniform school start date, and that 
the data are regularly updated throughout the school year. 

    
To comply with this website reporting requirement, LEAs must display the following on their website by 
August 22, 2011: 
 

                 Beginning with 2007–08 data and for all subsequent years:       
1) The number of students eligible for SES.    
2) The number of students participating in SES     
    

                    In addition, for the current 2011-2012 school year:    
3) A list of approved SES providers that can serve the LEA.     
4) The location where SES will be provided, by provider.     
      

TEA will conduct a review of LEA websites to ensure the SES data reporting requirements are 
available on the websites. 
 
For Districts that do not have a website, or for questions regarding this data requirement, please 
contact Becca Marsh, at (512) 936-2256 or becca.marsh@tea.state.tx.us. 

 
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     

mailto:becca.marsh@tea.state.tx.us�

